
See Blair Graduation Day  
photos from last year (2022): 

 

1)  Go to www.highpointpictures.com 
2)  Click 'Order Photos' 
3)  In the Graduation folder, select 2022, school 
     name, and enter password 07825-2222. 

 
    (The 2023 gallery password will be 07825-2323) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Blair Academy    Graduation Day 2023 
 
 
Dear Graduates & Families: 
We are very pleased to inform you that Highpoint Pictures will once again be the official Graduation Day 
photographers on THURSDAY, MAY 25.  They will be taking the photos listed below.  There is no charge to 
have any photos taken, and no forms are due in advance.  All photos will be posted on a private, online 
gallery on Highpoint’s website (below) 2-3 weeks after Graduation.   At that point, you can browse all 
photos online and order prints and/or digital files of any photos – no obligation. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 BEST PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 
   Photographers will be available at these times/locations 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 
 No charge to have any photos taken. 
    Just approach one of the photographers  
    and request any photos you’d like that day. 
 No forms, no sign-up needed in advance 
 No obligation to order any photos afterward 
 Prints & Digital Files will be available for 
purchase after the event for as low as $12.95.  
See all pricing in last year’s gallery. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Questions? Contact Highpoint directly. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tel:  (914) 738-5500 
Email:  staff@highpointpictures.com  
Website & Ordering:  www.highpointpictures.com  
        

        

PHOTO INFORMATION 

 

 

The most important thing to remember is... 
that this entire service is FREE.  We know you’ll take 
your own family photos, but we’d encourage you to 

take as many photos with the Highpoint 
photographers as you can, then decide after 

Graduation if you’d like to purchase any. 

DURING  
the ceremony 
(11am start time) 

 
► Each student 
receiving his or her 
diploma. 
 
 
 
 

 
Note:  All students 
will be taken – no 
need for requests. 
 
 

 
 

AFTER  
the ceremony 

 
► Family Photos  
Photos of your family will be 
available on a first-come, 
first-serve basis on school 
grounds immediately after 
the ceremony.  
 
Location: Reception area 
 
 

TIP:  Taking family 
photos AFTER the 

ceremony can be quite 
hectic!  We strongly 

recommend coming early 
to have them taken 

BEFORE the ceremony 
instead. 

 

BEFORE  
the ceremony 

 

9:15am – 10:15am 
Individual & Family Photos 
 
1st come, 1st served 
No appointments needed 
Request any photos that day! 
 
 

Location:   
Sharpe House 
(outside) 
 

 
  

 


